DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco,
Firearms and Explosives

Martinsburg WV 25405

April 27,2010

Holland Investments LLC 901020: PP/TMP
1118 E Montoya Lane 5300
Phoenix, AZ 85024 File Number: 9-86-02417

Premises Address: 10517 W Bright Angel Cir, Sun City, AZ 85351-2243

Dear Sir/Madam:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your timely application to renew your Federal firearms
license which you filed for under Title 18, USC, Chapter 44, and the Code of Federal
Regulations, 27 CFR §478.45.

Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF) Ruling 75-27 allows you to
continue operations under your current license until such time as ATF completes processing your
application to renew your Federal firearms license. This letter (or as explained below, a follow-
up letter) will serve as your license until we complete action on your renewal. It is referred to as
a Letter of Authorization (LOA).

Since we have not completed processing your application to renew your license, you may supply
a copy of this letter to other licensees, e.g., your distributors, for the next six months (or until we
complete action on your renewal, if that occurs in less than six months) as evidence of your
licensed status. If we have not completed processing your application for renewal within six
months of the date of this letter, we will send you another letter, which will also be valid for six
months (or until we complete action on your renewal, if that occurs in less than six months).
This is of course contingent upon your remaining entitled to continue operations under your
current license.

If at the end of the six months you have not received your renewed license or another LOA to
continue operations, please contact Theresa Penwell 304-616-4628.

Sincerely,
Chief, Federal Firearms Licensing Center

FFL eZ Check: https://www.atfonline.gov/FFLeZCheck ATF web address: www.atf.gov




